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ARCHBISHOP RUNCIE CHURCH of ENGLAND (VA) FIRST SCHOOL 

7th January 2019
Nursery Newsletter 3

Dear Parents,
Happy New Year and welcome back to Archbishop Runcie CE First school! We hope you and your families have had a lovely Christmas. Here is your curriculum newsletter sharing some of the things we plan to get up to within Nursery in Spring 1. This information will give you an outline of what we hope to cover this half term however, in Early Years, planning can change on a day to day basis to follow the interests of the children so this letter is only a guide. 
This half term we are concentrating on settling back into nursery routines and welcoming our new friends into our class. We will be using traditional fairy tales to complete work based around how stories are structured, the different characters we find in stories and where the stories are set. The children will also have the opportunity to become Eco-Warriors where we will learn about different materials and how we can look after our planet. We will also be learning about Chinese New Year and taking part in a range of creative activities linked to this. 
During this term, every Wednesday children will have the opportunity to take a book home from the library, please ensure Reading books and book bags are sent in with your child. A homework task will also be sent home for you to complete with your child. 

PE will be taught on a Friday morning, PE kits should be left at school (on cloakroom pegs) with plimsolls in. 

This term we also have a visit to Gibside on the 12th February. To enable this we require as many parent helpers as possible, the ratio for nursery is 1:2. If you are able to attend please let Mrs Chandler or Mrs Ramsay know.
As ever, Mrs Chandler and Mrs Ramsay are always available after children are all dismissed if you have any queries or questions.

Dates for your diary:

Wednesday 9th January – NEAT Consultation for parents Meeting 5pm 
Monday 14th January – Prospective Nursery Parents Open Evening 3:30pm (for September 2019)
Tuesday 15th January – Deadline for Reception (Sept 2019) applications

Friday 18th – Nursery and Reception “Winnie the Pooh Day” 

Friday 25th January – Nursery and Reception “Opposites Day” 

Tuesday 5th February – Safer Internet Day 

Monday 11th February – “Love is…” Day 

Tuesday 12th February – Nursery and Reception visit to Gibside

Thursday 14th February – PTFA Film Night 

Friday 15th February – PTFA Cake Stall after school and school closes for half term

 
Nursery Wish List

We would really appreciate it if you could send any of the following items into Nursery at any time. 
· Pasta

· Porridge oats 

· Porridge boxes 

· Flour 

· Food colouring 

· Cornflour 

· Shaving foam 

· Buttons 

· Junk boxes 

Thank you in advance for your support.

Mrs Chandler and Mrs Ramsay
lucy.chandler@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk
janet.ramsay@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk 

 

				





			








